
O.L. Smith Middle School 
Daily Announcements 

Friday, November 8, 2019 
B-Day 

 
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences - Nov. 11 & 13 from 4-7pm 
 

1) With the change of weather, students should dress appropriately  

for the cold.  Per the Superintendent of Dearborn Public Schools,  

students must remain outside until the breakfast doors open at  

7:40am ​unless the wind chill dips below 20 degrees​.  When the 

wind chill temperature is above 20 degrees, students are 

expected to remain outside until the 7:50am bell unless they are 

eating breakfast. 

 

2) Now is the perfect time to share your thoughts about the new school lunch!  
The Viking Press journalists have placed a QR code near the bulletin board 
by the bus doors allowing you to open a survey where you can give your  
opinion about school lunches. We will gather the information and record your 
response in an article about the new lunch program.  
 

Thanksgiving is right around the corner and the Viking Press would like to 
find out what Thanksgiving food the O.L. Smith students like best. Just scan  
the QR code located near the bulletin board by the bus doors to open the 
survey.  Choose your 3 favorite Thanksgiving foods and the Viking Press  
journalists will report the results in the school newspaper. Thank you! 

 

3) Locker Clean Out Day will be Friday, November 22nd during A2.  
Students PLEASE do not leave any food items in your locker over the  
Thanksgiving break unless you want little critters! 

 
4) The PTSA sponsored Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the Media Center 

from November 11th-15th during the day for students, as well as in the 
evening during conferences (Nov. 11th & 13th).  

  



5) Parent/Teacher Conferences - November 11th & 13th from 4-7pm. 
Students are invited to attend with their parent/guardian.  Report cards 
will be available to pick up in the atrium. 

 
6) The Smith PTSA is sponsoring a family fun event at the Lincoln Park  

Skating Center on November 19th at 6pm. Admission is $5 per child and  
$4 for skate rental. There will be food for purchase as well. We hope to see  
you there!  
 

7) Otis Spunkmeyer orders will be available to pick up in the Smith 

cafeteria on November 14th between 3-4pm. Most products are 

being shipped frozen so it is important to pick up your order as 

soon as possible. The PTSA and the O.L. Smith staff will not be  

responsible for any unclaimed orders. Contact Yasmine Hicks at 

yasminehicks@hotmail.com​ if you have any questions. 

 

8) Students: Please look in the lost and found area near the cafeteria for  
items you may have misplaced.  This area will be cleaned up and all items  
donated to a charity very soon so don’t wait to check out the lost and found 
area.  

 
9) Parent/Teacher Conferences - November 11th & 13th (4pm-7pm) 

Thanksgiving Break - November 27th - November 29th 
Dentists-R-Us - Tuesday, December 3rd 
Winter Concert - Wednesday, December 18th 

 
10) ATTENDANCE LINE (313) 827-2801​. If a student is absent or late for any  

reason, please call the attendance line.  This extension is available to 
leave a message 24 hours a day. 
 

 

mailto:yasminehicks@hotmail.com

